
 
 

10 December 2014 

COMPLETION OF SETTLEMENT TO TERMINATE AGENCY AGREEMENTS 

Cash Converters International Limited (“Cash Converters”, or “the Company”) is pleased to 

announce that it has today settled the termination of the agency agreements (“Licences”) with 

development agents Kentsleigh Pty Ltd and Cliffview Pty Ltd (“Development Agents”). This 

transaction was announced to the ASX on 27 November 2014.  

The termination of the Licenses will provide Cash Converters with a number of benefits including the 

reduction in expenses with the elimination of commissions paid to the Development Agents on cash 

advance and personal loan lending products and an improvement in cash flow going forward. 
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